
Boots Pension Scheme – Change to pension payment dates 
 
The Trustees have changed the date on which your pension payment will be credited to your bank 
account. With the exception of December 2022 and February 2023, pensions will be paid on either 
the 28th of the month, or if the 28th falls on a weekend or bank holiday, the preceding working day.  
 
The December pension will continue to be paid on the Friday before Christmas and the February 
pension will continue to be paid on 27th, unless the 27th falls on a weekend, in which case it will be 
paid on the preceding working day. 
 
Payment dates up to and including March 2023 are shown below: 

MONTH DATE ACCOUNT CREDITED 

November 2022 Monday 28 November 2022 

December 2022 Friday 23 December 2022 

January 2023 Friday 27 January 2023 

February 2023 Monday 27 February 2023 

March 2023 Tuesday 28 March 2023 


